April, 2016 Racewalk Report
[bookmark: _GoBack]The racewalk judges met on April 6th and discussed upcoming races to judge/monitor. The next monitored races will be the Federal Cup and the Cottonwood Classic, both to be held on May 14th.  The 5280 Race will be the site for the Colorado USATF 5,000 meter racewalk.  The site for the event is the Cherry Creek High School stadium and the race is set for 8:30 AM on Saturday, June 4th.  The Rocky Mountain Senior Games held in Greeley on June 12th will be monitored.  The Liberty Run to be held on July 4th in Denver will be monitored.  The Colorado USATF meet to be held in Fort Collins on August 27th will have the State 3,000 meter racewalk championship. The Doc Tripp race is set to be held on September 18th with the race site and time to be determined.
The next judges meeting is set for July 20th at 7:00 PM at Sweet Tomatoes in Westminster. 
Thank you
Craig Foreman
USATF Colorado Racewalk Chairperson
